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Greetings All, 19Feb2012

I’m calling a meeting of the Rockford Zouaves immediately following the
monthly Logan Camp meeting on 7March2012, we will be discussing the
possibility of presenting the colors during the opening ceremonies at the
Rockford Speedway.
Having approached Mr. Gregg McKarns, Gen. Manager of the Speedway,

he was very interested in my proposal. Below are some open dates for some
of their major events they have this coming season for us to consider:

April 15 & 21
June 16
July 4 & 14
August 4
Sept. 8, 29 & 30

It is something a little different, but it will provide some good exposure
for us. I have also been in contact with the speedway in Sycamore, Ill. And
am waiting for a list of race dates.
Keep an open mind, let’s try it and see what comes of it.

In Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty,

1Sgt. Steve Aarli, Commander
Rockford Zouaves SVR


